NORDICS NOW!

Wednesday, November 20, 2024

Greetings in the name of Jesus!

| arrived in Finland, mid October, and | am living in Hameenlinna, Fl. Daily | have been out walking and speaking
the name of Jesus, over this city. We are believing for a work to be established here in the near future.

| had the privilege of attending the annual Build-a-Room prayer conference. It was hosted in the beautiful city
of Helsinki. What a blessing to connect with the saints from around the country. | also traveled with the
missionaries to a town named Forssa. We attended a couple of house service with the Sword family (Aimers).
The Lord’s presence was so strong as we prayed together.

Spiritual growth is happening in Finland. We celebrate and give thanks, for 3 recent baptisms, in the city of
Vaasa. We look forward to seeing these new believers filled with the Spirit!

Great things are also taking place in Iceland. Three Aimers are currently serving in Reykjavik, IS. God is stirring
hearts. | am thankful to have been a part of a recent zoom prayer meeting, with the Iceland Aimers, and a
couple of ladies that they have been ministering to!

My next update will be from Iceland! | plan to return to Reykjavik after the New Year. Until then, | pray you all
have a blessed holiday season with family and friends,. May we see God's glory cover the earth in 2025!! Thank
you for being a part of the mission!




